[image: image1.png]


                      Congressman Dean Heller 
                                       Second District of Nevada       

                                         _________________________________________________________________
                                         News Release
For Immediate Release:                                                                 Contact: Stewart Bybee

Date: February 24, 2010 




 
           (202) 225-6155 
Heller Seeks to Stop Increases in 
Congressional Office Budgets 
(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) testified before the House Appropriations Subcommittee on Legislative Branch to advocate against any increase for individual House office budgets otherwise known as Members’ Representational Allowances (MRA).  
“Fiscal responsibility should be a bipartisan value.  As businesses are forced to cut jobs and millions of American families are struggling to make ends meet, Congress continues to increase its own operating budget.  While Americans are losing their jobs, homes are going into foreclosure, and small businesses are struggling to survive, Congress continues to create record deficits.  Federal spending is out of control and Congress should do more than pay lip service to fiscal responsibility.  It is time for Congress to lead by example and make government live within its means,” said Heller.   

MRA’s have increased by 49 percent since 2000, more than $202 million in the last decade.  A copy of Congressman Heller’s statement as written has been included with this release.

###
